26 th November, 1900,

Dear Sirs,

I am 1%‘receipt of your letter of the 21st instant,

resnecting you% steamer "ETNA", and in reply beg to acquaint you
that the nearest port to Genoa at which thers is & Testing
Machine recognised by the Committee is Marseilles,vand I shall
be glad if you will state whether it is your intentlion on the
vessesl's arrival at Genoa to have the anchor in question sent

to Marseilles for the purpose of being tested.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,
Secratary.

Messrs.lLa Societa Anonima di Nav a Vapore Agrumaria Etnea,

CATANTA,




